-----Original Message-----

From: B.J. Kieffer [mailto:bjk@spokanetribe.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2006 11:56 AM

To: Brian Lipscomb

Cc: Warren Seyler; Doug Marker

Subject: Sept. 6 MAG Meeting

Importance: High

Brian,

I have just got back to me office today and did not receive any information about this meeting. I was unable to attend this meeting due to prior commitments. Warren Seyler is in Olympia today and was also unavailable to attend.

I am concerned that CBFWA is wanting the Spokane Tribe to discuss coordination funding with your organization and you allow us one day turn around for this meeting. So I would ask that in the future if CBFWA is wanting to disucss these issues that at least one week notice prior to a meeting would be appreciated.

B.J. Kieffer

Assistant Director - Water, Fish & Wildlife

Spokane Tribe of Indians

P.O. Box 480

Wellpinit, Wa. 99040

(509) 258-9042
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